

Legislative Planning

Where: Room 4401, Whitney Block, 4th Floor

When: Fri Oct 28 14:15:00 2016 (America/New_York)

Until: Fri Oct 28 14:45:00 2016 (America/New_York)

Organisers "Frndova, Lucia (CAB)" </o=govon/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=frndova, lucia (cab)5d8">

Required Attendees: "Codd-Downey, Beckie (GHLO)" <beckie.codd-downey@ontario.ca>
"Killorn, Bill (OPO)" <bill.killorn@ontario.ca>
"McEachern, Gillian (OPO)" <gillian.mceachern@ontario.ca>
"Ahluwalia, Ron (GHLO)" <ron.ahluwalia@ontario.ca>
"Spakowski, Mark (MAG)" <mark.spakowski@ontario.ca>
"Brezer, David (CAB)" <david.brezer@ontario.ca>
"Gilbert, Tamara (CAB)" <tamara.gilbert@ontario.ca>
"Moore, Karen (CAB)" <karen.moore4@ontario.ca>
"Heitshu, Tania (CAB)" <tania.heitshu2@ontario.ca>
"Cesca, Stephanie (CAB)" <stephanie.cesca@ontario.ca>
"Amaral-Costa, Maria (CAB)" <maria.amaral-costa@ontario.ca>

Optional Attendees: "Francis, Robert (CAB)" <robert.francis2@ontario.ca>
"Gibson, Melinda (MGCS)" <melinda.gibson@ontario.ca>
"Greenberg, Martha (CAB)" <martha.greenberg@ontario.ca>
"Foster, Robert (CAB)" <robert.foster@ontario.ca>
"Madhany, Shamira (CAB)" <shamira.madhany3@ontario.ca>
"McMichael, Rhonda (CAB)" <rhonda.mcmichael@ontario.ca>
"Scott-Vickers, James (CAB)" <james.scott-vickers@ontario.ca>
"An, Derrick (OPO)" <derrick.an@ontario.ca>
"Marangoni, Emily (OPO)" <emily.marangoni@ontario.ca>
"Desimini, Natalie (CAB)" <natalie.desimini2@ontario.ca>
"Marcinek, Joe (CAB)" <joe.marcinek2@ontario.ca>
"Noursi-Scott, Diana (OPO)" <diana.noursi-scott@ontario.ca>
"Sciarra, Samantha (CAB)" <samantha.sciarra@ontario.ca>
"Astill, Michelle (CAB)" <michelle.astill@ontario.ca>
"Yoo, Sarah (CAB)" <sarah.yoo@ontario.ca>
"Vrancart, Kate (CAB)" <kate.vrancart2@ontario.ca>
"Johnston, Cheryl (CAB)" <cheryl.johnston2@ontario.ca>

Attachments: Leg Planning Calendar (Oct 27 2016).pdf (372.56 kB)

Update (Oct 27): Materials attached - note new summary page for Spring 2017 for discussion/input . I will bring a few copies and there may be some additional input provided at the table.

<<...>>

Update (Sep 13): Regular meeting room confirmed.

Regular meeting to discuss status of legislative items in the Fall Session. Any materials would be sent closer to the meeting date.